
Our Sunday Worship during July and August begins at 9:30 am  
We return to our regularly scheduled worship schedule on Sunday September 10 at 11:00am. 

During July and August the church office is open (usually)  Tues and Wed 9-12. 
In September, the church office will (usually) be open Monday through Thursday, 9-2. 

 
Sunday, September 24th 

1-3pm 
Glenwood Lake Pavilion 

 

Please bring your own table setting,  
a dish to pass 

and maybe a lawn chair!   
The deacons will provide cold beverages.   



Members and Friends 
First Presbyterian Church, Medina 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ, 

Grace to you, and peace! I greet you with the love of  Christ and with great thanksgiving for 

the blessing of  being called to serve with you, here at First Presbyterian Church, Medina. It has 

been wonderful serving as Summer pulpit supply over that last two months. My wife Sherrie and I, 

and our three youngest children, Gracie Mae (10 years old), Kaleela Ayanna (17 years old), and 

Adelia Rose (18 years old), have been welcomed warmly by the Congregation this Summer. As you 

read this letter, we will have settled into our life in Medina, living in the Manse at 300 Park Avenue, 

and getting acquainted in the community. 

Let me share some of  my journey on my way to Medina First Presbyterian. After earlier 

work as a college and university teacher, physician, and sheet metal worker, I studied at Colgate 

Rochester Crozer Divinity School, and was mentored in the Presbytery of  Western New York, and 

ordained in the Presbytery of  Genesee Valley. Having served both rural and urban congregations 

in Syracuse, Dansville, and Rochester, New York, I recently completed my service as President of  

the Greater Rochester Community of  Churches. 

As I begin my full-time ministry at Medina Presbyterian, I look forward to coming to know 

you, the pastoral care needs of  our Congregants and the ministry hopes of  our life together. As 

September begins, we will be entering the Season of  Peace and the Season of  the Children’s 

Sabbath of  the Presbyterian Church (USA) and the wider Church. These themes will be the 

foundation of  our worship as will those calls in the other Seasons of  the Church, Thanksgiving, 

Advent, Christmastide, Epiphany, Lent and Pentecost, and Ordinary Time. 

The Session, Deacons and I, welcome you home to our homecoming service, in the main 

Sanctuary on September 10, 2017.  

Blessings of  Peace, 

Pastor William 

Rev. Dr. William Huston Wilkinson 



Welcome to the Rev. Dr. William Wilkinson  
 

who comes to us from Rochester with his wife and children. 

Farewell to 
        the Rev Ron Sumption 
 
and his wife Judy who have moved on 
to serve a church in Westfield, NY.  

Summertime                Switch 



Aidan Alison Stamp 9/3 
Brae Lynn Dilorenzo 9/5 
Al Kropf 9/10 
Amanda Pollard 9/11 
Jonathan Incho 9/13 
Alan Kozody 9/13 
Mary Lou Francisco 9/15 
Jack Graham 9/15 
Sophia Cardone 9/20 
Rick Gibson 9/22 

Rosalind Cardone 9/25 
Sandra Thaine 10/1 
Jan McCloy 10/6 
Roland Phillips 10/11 
Pat Rizzo 10/12 
James Ambrose Sr 10/18 
Paula Yaskivich 10/18 
Orren Roberts 10/22 
Emily Haley 10/25 
Molly Webster 10/28 

July & August  
Treasurer’s report 

The pledge offering:  $12,153 
The Building Fund offering:  $257.75 

Thank you for your continued 
support. 

Alissa and Brian Dunham 9/1/12 
David and Mary Ann Anderson 9/12/87 
Scott and Tina Oosterling 9/14/91 
Pam and Greg Canham 9/25/82 
Jonathan and Cynthia Incho 10/07/78 
Roger and Kathie George 10/13/62 

In nursing homes:  Orren Roberts at North 
Wing.  Donna Riemer at Willows.  Pete Amos 
at Applegate. 

 
Our military and their families.  

On-going concerns:  Ginny Messore cancer, 
Alice Martin, Jason Anderson cancer- David 
Anderson’s nephew, Karen Curtin, Kenny 
Johnson, Dawn Goering Pat Rizzo’s sister, and 
Jimmy Ambrose. 

Seen on church signs around the country: 
“Too hot to keep changing the sign.  Sin bad.  God good.  Details inside.” 
“If  God had a refrigerator, your picture would be on it.” 
“Church parking only.  Violators will be baptized.” 
“God shows no favoritism but our sign guy does—Go Cubs!” 
“Free trip to heaven.  Details inside” 
“Prayer—wireless access to God.  No roaming fees.” 
“There are some questions that can’t be answered by Google.” 



Used Clothing Shed 
Behind the church (to benefit FPC) 

Items Accepted:  All clothing, shoes, sneakers, 
belts, purses, blankets, sheets, drapes and 

stuffed toys.   (Please...NO rags, fabric scraps, 
pillows, toys or household goods.  They are an 

expense to dispose of)  Help us keep your 
donation clean and dry by putting your items in 

plastic bags. 

Presbyterian Women 
PW will meet at 6pm at the church on 
September 14th. We will have pizza before 
putting together  the boxes for the 
Christmas Child project.  We will also be 
taking the Least Coin offering.    

Hope you can join us.  

A big thank you to our 
pianists this summer—  

Jan Williams 
and  

Nelda Callard! 

Enjoy singing in church, in choir?   
Enjoy meeting others who like to sing?  

Add to your enjoyment by singing with the 
Genesee Chorale!   

An open rehearsal from 7 to 9 p.m. Monday, 
Sept. 11, kicks off  a season of  preparing for 

Dec. 2 and Dec. 4 concerts focusing on 
Christmas memories.   

All voices, levels of  experience welcome – 
Director Ric Jones and section leaders will 

help you learn the music.  For more 
information check our web site, 

geneseechorale.com, our Facebook page, or 
just come to the Sept. 11 session at St. James 

Church, 405 East Main St., Batavia.   
When you join, a small fee helps cover the 

cost of  music. High school students are 
exempt from dues.  

We look forward to hearing you!  

Invite The Visitor into your home without 
leaving a paper trail:  go to 
firstpresbyterianmedina.org 

Help us to fill in the Flower Chart  
and the Coffee Hour Chart!   

Both are on the bulletin board  
in the fellowship hall  

waiting for you! 



VIPresbyterians 
If  you have learned of  something of  interest (achievement, wedding, trip, service rendered ...) that 
you would like included in this column, please tell Anne Albone 798-0639 or email it to the 
church first.presbyterian@yahoo.com. 

Nicki (and Rog) started out their summer 
with a "Hendee' family reunion at Cape Ann, 
MA.   Nicki's 3 children, Cheryl, Chris and 
Libby, along with their spouses, and all of  the 
grandchildren were in attendance.  This was the 
first time ever that all eight grandchildren were 
together.  Fun, love and laughter and hugs was 
had by all and memories to last a life time were 
made!  Later in the summer their sister Cindy, 
from Virginia Beach, was able to spend 2 weeks 
with them.  Rog and I attended the graveside 
service of  our 107 year old 4th cousin, Ida 
Cook, on, Wednesday, August 30, 2017 in 
Holley, NY.  Ida had been on our church prayer 
list for years.  Ida lived in NYC.  

The Presbyterian Women of  Medina met at 
the Gene Albone home in Thursday June 8, 
2017 for their annual picnic meeting.  There 
were 16 in attendance including two men guests 
Rev Ron Sumption and Noah Huff.  We did 
some praying—some meeting—some singing 
and lots of  eating.  The weather was perfect—
the food was fantastic—the cakes were 
delicious and the fellowship was heart warming.  
It just happened to be be Anne’s birthday and 
she offered small gifts to her guests—giving 
meaning to “It’s better to give than to 
receive””.  A good time was had by all—we’ll 
do it again in June 2018! By Anne Albone, 
hostess 

Ben Martin  
and  

Rhiannon Burgess 
were married 

Saturday, August 12, 2017, 
here at the  

First Presbyterian Church  
of Medina. 

Best Wishes  
for a long and happy 

marriage! 



Please save this page for your reference! 
 

GREETERS/USHERS 2017-2018 
The responsibilities of  greeters and ushers have been combined. Greeters/ushers will stand at the 
top of  the stairs on each side of  the sanctuary, welcome each worshipper and hand out the bulle-
tins. Newcomers should also be encouraged to sign the visitor’s register. When called by the minis-
ter, the greeters/ushers will go forward together down the center aisle to receive the plates to col-
lect the offering, walking up the center aisle first and returning to the chancel by the side aisles. 
Please remain at the chancel until the blessing is complete.  
The monthly assignments are listed below. If  you need to change your date, please make arrange-
ments to switch with someone else and notify the church office (798.1264). The Deacons thank 
you for your service.   
September 2017       October 2017 
10  Judy Decker & Trudi Schwert     1   Tom & Nancy Dotts 
17 Lilia Bunnell/Guillermo Contreras    8   Lynn & Claudette Creasey 
24 David & Katherine Anderson      15  Tim & Pat Crowley  
         24  Roland & Sue Phillips 
         29  Debbie Crandall/Sue Metzo 
 
November 2017       December 2017 
5   Buffie Brothers/Yvette Nevins    3    Ginny Roberts/Marilyn Hiwiller 
12  Alissa Dunham/Sarah Martin    10  Nelda Toussaint/Jenifer Cardone 
19  Lilia Bunnell/Guillermo Contreras    17  David & Katherine Anderson 
26 Anne Albone/Ginny Messore     24  Dave & Trudi Schwert 
         31  Nicki Fredericks/ Fulton Rogers 
 
January 2018       February 2018 
7    Al & Ginny Kropf      4   Tina Oosterling/Debi Gay 
14  Cindy & Randy Hurt      11  Sue Martin/Sarah Martin 
21  Jan Rook/Lynne Williams     18 Pat Crowley/ Jan McCloy 
28  Lynn & Claudette Creasey     25  Tom & Nancy Dotts 
 
March 2018        April 2018 
4    Gary & Margaret Roberts     1  Anne Albone/Lilia Bunnell 
11  Jan Rook/Sandy Thaine     8 Pam & Greg Canham 
18  Gabe & Jenna Bruning     15  Sue Metzo/Pat Rizzo 
25  Bruce & Molly Webster      22  Scott & Tina Oosterling 
         29  Al & Debbie Kozody 
 
May 2018        June 2018 
6     Pat Rizzo/Sandy Thaine      3   Peg Pearce/Lynne Williams  
13   Nicki Fredericks/Fulton Rogers    10 Pat Wechter/Ginny Roberts 
20  Cindy Hurt/Yvette Nevins     17  Jeff  & Debi Gay 
27  Dave & Trudi Schwert      24 Roland & Sue Phillips 
 

NO GREETERS/USHERS FOR JULY and AUGUST 
 

Revised August 2017 



First Presbyterian Church 
522 Main St, PO Box 213 

Medina NY 14103 
Phone & FAX:  (585)798-1264 

Email:  first.presbyterian@yahoo.com 

 September 
10 Worship at 11:00am 

12 Session meeting, 6:30pm 

14 PW meeting, 6:00pm, at the church 

17 Theological Education Sunday 
20 Deacons’ meeting, 6:30pm 

24 Men’s Breakfast, 8:00am 
Articles for October Visitor due 
Church Picnic @ Glenwood Lake 

 October 
1 World Communion Sunday 

Peace and Global Witness Offering 

10 Session meeting, 6:30 

12 PW meeting, 7:15pm, at the church 

18 Deacons’ meeting, 5:30 

23 Articles for November Visitor due 

29 All Saints’ Day 
Men’s Breakfast, 8:00am 


